
Sayyid Al-Hakeem receives more congratulations over his re-election as head
of Al-Hikma National Movement

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, received several congratulations

and blessings from the political Powers on the occasion of the success of the second conference

of Al-Hikma National Movement and the renewal of the election of His Eminence as head of the

movement with the election of the presidency of the General Assembly and the Political Bureau.

Among  the  well-wishers  was  Dr.  Hannan  Al-Fetlawi,  head  of  Irada  movement,  where  she

congratulated His Eminence for the renewal of his election, and congratulated the members of

the Political Bureau for the confidence of Al-Hikma National Movement, in addition to the

congratulations of the head of the Brigades of Sayyid Al-Shuhada Abu Ala’ Al-Wela’i, where Al-

Wela’i prayed to Allah to save His Eminence, Al-Hakeem, guide him, and make him our solid

corner Of the pillars of the homeland, religion, and doctrine.


